OLLC

Written By: Lilly Hopkins
Edited By: Allie Hundley

My experience at OLLC, or Ohio Legislative Leadership Conference, was one that | will
never forget. At the conference our chapter got to sit and chat with a bunch of the surrounding
chapters, as well as chapters from all over Ohio. We did a lobbying activity, which was our main
activity that we did a majority of our time there. Our group had to convince the groups who
played legislators not to sign a bill. We had only a few minutes to prepare and give reasons as
to why they should not sign the bill. We succeeded in our task. At the end we had talked with
about 12 different groups and convinced them not to sign the bill. It was a great activity that
allowed us to see how our representatives fight for us in agriculture everyday. They served us
food, which was appreciated and we even got to talk with one of our representatives. Overall it
was a good day that taught us all a lot.



